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Mail-in voting is one of many things I am proud of as an Oregonian. Like so many 

other particularities in our state, we have chosen vote-by-mail as the default despite 

opposition. Vote-by-mail as the standard procedure is inclusive, safe, and makes it 

easier for busy people to vote. This has been true all my voting life, and it would be a 

travesty to add back barriers to voting. 


